
January 16, 2025 

 

BCSGA Department of Activities: Grant Request Letter of Support  

 

Re: 2Amend, Sunni Crawford 

 

This letter is written in support of an important BCSGA Department activity to be hosted 

during our annual Black History Month. A foundation of strength is the theme of “Barbershop 

Talks” and the methodology for this year’s talk is centered around the showing of the epic film, 

“Black Panther. “ 

I am honored and pleased to recommend this letter of support to the 2Amend Affinity 

Group which always focuses on educational and professional career pathway success. I believe 

our call to action is to support our Bakersfield College students through this outstanding BCSGA 

video media experience.  

 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Tommy W. Tunson 

Professor of Criminal Justice 

Bakersfield College 
 


